
TEDBURN ST MARY PARISH COUNCIL   
PAYMENTS DURING CORONAVIRUS CRISIS  

 

 

Tedburn St Mary Parish Council has not met due to the Coronavirus crisis ban on public gatherings. 
The Parish Clerk was delegated powers to maintain the normal business of the council, such as 
cemetery services, maintenance, planning and financial responsibilities at an Extraordinary Meeting 
in March. For transparency and to keep parishioners informed below is a list of payments for the 
month of June 2020. 

If you have any queries please contact the parish clerk on 07932 386023 or email 
parishclerktsm@yahoo.co.uk or write to her – Jane Clark, Tillerton Barn, Tedburn St Mary, Exeter EX6 
6ER.  

 

June 2020 Supplier Description Amount VAT Total Chq no. 
1.6.20. Mrs J Clark Clerk’s salary, 

home working 
allowance and 
phone 
reimbursement 

£214.46 
£400.00 
 

No 614.46 635 &636 (2 
cheques to 
allow 
telephone 
banking) 

1.6.20. DCC 
Pension 
Fund 

Clerk’s 
pension x 2 
months 

£366.88 No £366.88 637 

1.6.20. Lewyn 
Denley 

Maintenance 
work 

£180.00 No £180.00 638 

1.6.20. Tedburn 
Times 

Contribution 
toward print 

£400.00 No £400.00 639 

1.6.20 Graham 
Dicker 

Maintenance  
of Millennium 
Orchard and 
Cemetery for 
November 
2019 through 
to May 2020 

£1,075.05 No £1,075.05 640 

1.6.20. Mrs Jane 
Clark 

Stamps, paper 
and labels 

£15.36 No £15.36 641 
 

o---11.6.20.  HMRC PAYE clerk £65.80 No £65.80 642 
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